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Good afternoon,
 
The Government of Nunavut would like to request an extension to the comment period for the
Pulaarvik Kublu Friendship Centre’s “Access Trail to campsite” project proposal, file no.
22AN060. One week would be sufficient for our review teams to complete their review and
draft of comments. A new deadline of May 1 would be appreciated.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments about this request.
 
Thank you,
 
Justin Buller
 
Avatiliriniq Coordinator (Interim)
Executive and Intergovernmental Affairs
Government of Nunavut
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